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Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events 

Part of the   

Dear parents and carers, 

The children have enjoyed visits from two very special people this week...Santa and Elsa! They have 

enjoyed their class Christmas parties and a very tasty Christmas dinner. A HUGE thank you to the 

PTFA for the Xmas tree, party items, decorations and organising the fabulous raffle. We hope the win-

ners enjoy their hampers over the holiday. We were very proud of our KS2 pupils who performed bril-

liantly in their service at St Lawrence for parents this week. Thank you to all the staff too for their 

hard work organising it. Don't forget to look at the great photos on Twitter. 

Recent guidance suggests we may well return in January to a hugely challenging rise in cases of 

covid, by which time the omicron variant will be dominant source. This variant spreads quickly. 

With this in mind please keep a look out for emails and texts on Monday 3
rd

 Jan just in case of any 

changes to our outbreak management plan and day to day routines. 

Meanwhile we know the following actions can prevent the spread and effects of covid: 

Wearing a mask, being fully vaccinated including a booster jab, good ventilation, thorough clean-

ing, handwashing and the use of hand sanitiser, social distancing and also following the ‘catch it, 

bin it kill it’ advice when using tissues. 

If your child has covid on 3
rd

 Jan and will not therefore return on 4
th

 January please can you email 

office@oxhey.staffs.sch.uk so we can begin to gain an up-to-date picture of cases. Similarly, if your 

child tests positive over the weekend (18
th

and 19
th

Dec) please can you email us via the same email so 

that we can inform all close contacts. Please do not email your homework or Teams emails as they 

will not be monitored.  

On a much lighter note, may we take this opportunity to wish you a very Happy 

Christmas . We hope you all have a wonderful holiday and look forward to seeing 

you on Tuesday 4th January 2022. 

Best wishes from Mrs Jukes and the Oxhey Staff Team 

 

Your views as parents are important to us. We welcome any suggestions or ideas on how 

we can develop & improve as a school by emailing office@oxhey.staffs.sch.uk  

 Ready, Steady, READ! - Results 
The results are based on the number of children who have read four or more times in the week. 

Well done to everyone who read and took part in the challenge last week. 

      1st place  Dazzling Dragonflies  93% 

    2nd place   Terrific Turtles   74% 

      3rd place   Perfect Pandas   67% 
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Diary Dates For Parents 

Christmas holidays 

20th Dec - 3rd Jan inclusive 

School photographs 

20th January  

February Half-Term 

21st—25th February 

Easter Holidays 

11th - 22nd April 

May Day 

2nd May 

May Half Term 

30th May—6th June 

In line with legislation   

requirements we are now 

consulting on our           

admission arrangements 

which can be found on our                 

website/parents tab/admissions.  

The consultation closes on 6th    

January 2022 

Any comments should be sent to 

Mrs N. Smith,  Knypersley First 

School, Newpool Rd, Knypersley, 

Staffordshire. ST8 6NN or via email 

to office@childrenfirstlp.org.uk  

Rocksteady 

We were very proud of our Rocksteady bands 
who performed brilliantly to their key stages 
on Tuesday morning. A huge well done to all 
involved! If your child would like to take part in 
Rocksteady lessons in the new year, please 
visit rocksteadymusicschool.com or contact 
Mrs Holt. 

Message from the PTFA:  

 
Merry Christmas and a big 
thank you for the continued 
support from parents. We 
raised a fantastic  £600 from 
the raffle. Thank you and 
have a great Christmas      
holiday. 

We had a very special surprise visitor in school on Wednesday……….. 

 

Elsa from Frozen spent time with  Early Years and KS1 children, they had 

lots of fun singing and dancing to their favourite Frozen songs. 

mailto:office@childrenfirstlp.org.uk


Well done to our ‘tiger learners’ & our ‘PuPils of the WeeK’  

 

Little Ladybirds  -  Clodagh & Oscar 

Dazzling Dragonflies  -  Henry & George 

Sparkly Spiders  -  Octavia & Ajay 

Terrific Turtles  -  Riley & Ben 

Perfect Pandas  -  Elijah & Reggie 

Amazing Alligators  - Myles & Elys 

Fabulous Foxes -   Kiki & Leah 

Outstanding Owls  -  Layla & Scarlett 

Marvellous Meerkats  -  Rocco & Finley 

WOW Awards………... 

Well done to our TT Rockstars  

The class winner is:  Fabulous Foxes 

The individual winners are: 

 Outstanding Owls    

 1st—  Owen 

 2nd— Oscar 

 3rd— Benjamin 

 Most improved player—Oliver 

 

 Fabulous Foxes 

 1st—Jered 

 2nd—Seb 

 3rd—Thomas 

 Most improved player—Archie 

 Marvellous Meerkats 

 1st—Joshua 

 2nd—Makari 

 3rd—Theo 

 Most improved player—Emma B 

Ben was ‘Parents 

player of the 

match’ at foot-

ball. 

Hendrix was       

invested into      

Beavers. 

Riley won a 

trophy for most 

skill points of 

the season. 

Edward was 

‘Managers 

player’ at    

football. 

 

Ben & Josh both got 

trophies at the end of 

term award               

ceremony. 

Jacob got a       

trophy & medal at 

football. 

John won 2 

trophies at 

football. 
Finley received 

an award at     

football. 







YOUNG VOICES 2022 - POSTPONED 

Unfortunately, Young voices have taken the difficult decision to postpone the YV concert 
until spring/summer 2022. Please see their statement below. We will keep you informed as 
soon as we receive further information regarding a new date. 




